
 

My New Teachers 

 

When I return to school in January, my new class teachers will be:  

 

 

Mrs Matthews (TA W-Fr) Miss Light (Class teacher W-Fr) Mrs Coles (Class teacher M-W) Mrs Seymour (TA M/Tu) 

 

Hawthorn 

Class 

 



 

When I come back to school in January, my classroom will look exactly the same.  

 

  

 

My teachers will be Mrs Coles and Miss Light. Mrs Coles will teach me Monday-Wednesday 

and Miss Light will teach me Wednesday to Friday 

         

Mrs Coles says ”I look forward to continuing to be your teacher in January. My fun facts 

are;  

My favourite animal is an elephant. 

In my spare time I like to go on walks with my family and dog!” 

 

Miss Light says “I look forward to being your new teacher in January. My fun facts are; 

My favourite animal is a Manatee (there’s one to look up!) 

In my spare time I like to go to the theatre – my favourite show is ‘The Lion King’!” 

 

 

 

 

 



 

The other adults in my class will be Mrs Seymour and Mrs Matthews  

 

            

Mrs Seymour will be in Hawthorn class Monday and Tuesday and Mrs Matthews will be in 

Hawthorn Class on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. 

 

Mrs Seymour says “My favourite animal is a dog” 

“In my spare time I like to go on lots of runs and keep fit” 

 

Mrs Matthews says “My favourite animal is a giraffe” 

In my spare time I like to walk my dog in the woods” 

 

When I arrive at school, I will still come through the big green gates by the main office and 

I will wait outside with my grownup.  

      

 

 

 

 



When it is time to come into school, my teacher will open the door and I will still go up the 

ramp and enter through the outside door. 

    

  

I will still put my bookbag in one of the group trays and I will put my water bottle in the 

box. 

 

I will still put my things away in the cloak room. I will hang my coat and bag neatly on my 

peg. The toilets are also in the cloakroom and we share them with Hazel Class. 

   



 

We will have jobs to do in the classroom. We will have lots of fun learning with our new 

teachers 

 


